
You can find the news-sheet and other 
information including the audio library 

on our website -  www.skcc.info 

Inclusions for next week’s news-sheet should be passed to the church  office —          
by  6.00 p.m. each Wednesday  

SKCC Administration 

Office Address: Church House, 136 Sandgate Road, Folkestone, Kent. CT20 2BN 

Tel: 01303 251155 E-mail: skcc@btconnect.com Web: www.skcc.info  

Registered Charity No: 1059669 

TRANSFORM - Monday 27th June is the deadline for booking if you want to be 

guaranteed a pitch on the SKCC site at Transform. After this date you will have to 
go where there is space which might not be near SKCC.  

There is an Options newsletter available at the 
back of the hall this morning. Please feel free 
to take a copy. 

Help needed 

Drop In is in real need of tinned meat for sandwiches 
(NOT tuna) and packet soups (NOT Cup-a-Soup). Please 
pass to Carole Avery or leave in the collection box on the 
table at the back of the hall in Pent Valley.  

 

Ramsgate Christian Fellowship (part of Salt and Light) 
has asked if a few people from SKCC would be willing to give  
an hour or two on a Saturday in the near future to help sort 
out the large over-grown garden at the rear of their church    
building . If you can help please speak to Graham Coombs. 

A message from Lt. Callum McKenna, Hythe SA church leader 

“Please could you pass on our thanks and gratitude for the incredible response 
to the request for men’s clothing/sleeping bags for Calais/Dunkirk. The items 
have been put to good use, specifically in the Grand Synthe (Dunkirk) camp 
which was particularly short of resources. 

It was a real privilege to be able to have a concert outside a makeshift café. It 
was quite a juxtaposition to be reminded of what the Kingdom of God looks like 
in such a place only 20-something miles away from our doorstep but a different 
world altogether.  

Our vision is… To demonstrate God's Kingdom in community - at home and away. 

 
   GIVING     ENJOYING     IMPACTING     CULTIVATING     INSPIRING  

PRAYER 
 

If you would like someone to 
pray with you, please speak 
to today’s host or one of the 

leadership team. 

WELCOME LEAFLETS 
 

If you are a visitor, please 
feel free to take a leaflet 

from the table at the back 
of the hall. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday, 12th June 2016 
 

     

This morning 9.55 a.m.     Room MA3 Pent Valley 

Monday 1.45 p.m.                 11 Twiss Avenue, Hythe 

Tuesday 9.30 a.m.   45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

Thursday 7.00 a.m.    49 Orchard Valley, Hythe 

Everyone very welcome to join any of these times 

OFFERING 

An offering will be taken as 
part of our worship. Gift Aid 

envelopes are available at the 
back of the hall.  

A warm welcome to all our 
visitors and especially to 
Dave and Chris Richards. 

 
Dave will be our speaker 

this morning.  
  

Meet this week 

Do contact the Church Office 
or speak to Phil Haines if you 

would like to be part of a                  
Connect Group. 
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Friday 17th   CTF Hustings for EU Referendum 7.30 – 9.00 p.m. at  
   Holy Trinity Church, Folkestone 

SKCC Social Event for your diaries… 

 11th Sept.  ‘It’s a Knockout’ at St Martin’s Community Hall.  

  Family event, picnic and games. 

June 

Saturday 18th  Mexico Themed Party Lyminge Village Hall: 7.30 p.m.  

     Tickets:  Adult & child £2 – a cocktail and canapes 
       provided.  Please bring a drink.                                       
       Tickets from Becs Walker or Fiona Stanton. 

Sunday 26th   The Hub - 7.45 p.m. at the Gate                               
         Heather Pritchard will speak about her 
   work in Mozambique.  

Saturday 16th 
   

Tuesday 21st   Romania Fact Finding meeting: 7.30 p.m. at Julie  
   Oliver’s home - for anyone who would like to know what
   the planned trip to Romania this autumn entails. 

July 

Summer Garden Party at 133 Seabrook Road to help 
further the Kodeni School project. 

Look out for more details in the coming weeks. 

There will be an Auction of Promises at the Garden Party: 
please contact Mark Lamb if you would like to donate a 
product or service to be auctioned on the day.  

Sunday 3rd   
If the weather is fine we hope as many as possible will 
join us after the Bridge Service for a picnic at Brockhill 
Country Park, Sandling Road, Hythe, CT21 4HL.  

Simply bring a picnic and something to sit on.  

(NB: There is a car parking fee at the Park) 

Prayer this week 

Please remember to pray for ……… 

Tom, Ritah and Keza MacGregor in Rwanda. 

Heather Pritchard home from Mozambique. 

The School Assemblies Team in Bodsham School on Wednesday. 

Those struggling with their health at this time. 

Burkina Faso – if you would like to be part of the 
team   going out in February 2017 or to find out 
more about what is involved, please contact Mark 
Lamb on 07584657737.  

For those who were not present last Sunday here is a repeat of the statement  
James Coombs shared with the church -  
 

“Graham (dad) has been working over recent times for 1 paid day a week for 
SKCC. Now in consultation with the trustees and elders from Thursday 30th June, 
he will no longer be working for SKCC in a paid capacity. Graham’s desire is to 
continue to serve in many areas across church life, and along with Phil and      
myself we will discuss together how this is outworked over the coming months. 
Graham will continue to serve in his capacity as elder. I know you’ll agree with 
me that Graham has and continues to be a great blessing to SKCC in so many  
areas and we are excited about the things God has lined up for him next.” 
  
Graham adds -  

‘I am not retiring I am just in that lovely position of being able to finance  
myself now, I went to see someone this week who said to me “you can’t retire” 
which I think was confirming to me what God was saying anyway, there’s no 
retirement in the kingdom of God!’ 

 
Our love and sympathy go out to Priscilla Power 
on the unexpected death of her mother last  
weekend.   

Please remember Priscilla & James and Rachel, 
Tom & Harry in your prayers at this sad time. 
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